
SummitCorps: The New River Experience is the newest service adventure 

offered by the Order of the Arrow.  In conjunction with the National Parks Service, 

500 Arrowmen from across the country will invade the New River Gorge National 

River in West Virginia. 

Arrowmen can choose which of four weeks to attend in July of 2011.  Total, 2000 

Arrowmen will give service to the New River by helping to build and restore the 

Garden Grand Hike and Bike Trail, which will connect the New River to the Summit: 

Bechtel Family Scout Reserve. 

Lodges will be able to send contingents of up to 23 Arrowmen. Each week will 

consist of 425 guests and 100 staff. The cost for attending SummitCorps: The New 

River Experience is $250, but in return Arrowmen can expect a different kind of 

adventure.  An initial allotment of 8 guest spots has been provided to each lodge 

in the United States.  Following December 1st slots will be opened to lodges on a 

first come first serve basis.   Your council office will have received detailed 

information in mid September.  

 

For more information, navigate to event.oa-bsa.org. 
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